
Venezuela has been in quarantine
since March 2020. We have been
without gasoline, electricity, and
water. Some places have ordered a
curfew and we are not allowed to
travel from state to state. Many
times, I have spent over twelve hours
in line for gasoline and still wasn’t
able to fill up because of the
shortages. But, we still thank God for
all He is doing in this nation. Many
pastors have reported revival in their
area. Pastor Juan Roda has been
working with the Venezuelan
refugees on the border of Colombia.
Many of them have repented and
are being baptized in Jesus name.
Pastor Jose Gregorio Mora has
baptized over eighty people since
March! Pastor Jose Fonseca also
baptized twenty-six people in the
name of Jesus in the city of Sabana
de Mendoza!

-Lonnie James & Damarys Burton
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France

In spite of the increased
government restrictions on
church gatherings, we have
continued to see souls added to
the Church by the grace of God. A
few recent highlights from the
field over the period April to June
2020 include: 663 souls being
baptized in Jesus Name and 403
filled with the Holy Ghost!
Additionally, 607 people have
been healed by the power of Jesus
Christ!

- Patrick & Jean Groves 
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The youth of the Greater Paris
Region are on fire for God! At the
end of 2019, Paris Centre Church
created and hosted a city-wide
event called Paris For Jesus. Youth
from six of our Paris Area
churches participated. It consisted
of prayer walking, identifying the
field and workshops on
evangelism to various people
groups. It culminated in a
profound commitment service in
which over 100 apostolic young
people were broken and weeping
before God for this great but
spiritually dark international city.
Sister Kendra Shock ministered
mightily at PFJ. The momentum
continues.

-Paul & Darla Brochu

During Pentecost Sunday the
majority of our churches were still
unable to meet or had limited
capacity due to COVID-19. So we
sent leaders into the homes of those
that needed the Holy Ghost to watch
the live stream with them and, at the
end of the service, to pray with them
to receive the Holy Ghost.
Throughout Spain we had seventy-
nine filled with the Holy Ghost and
fifty baptized in the name of Jesus on
Pentecost Sunday 2020!

- Nathan & Tanya Harrod

The United Pentecostal Church of
Kenya is in need of a water well or
borehole at their new conference
site in Nakuru. This would supply
water for conference attendees.

A church in Argentina is in need of a
new roof and does not have the
funds to complete the construction.  




